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Pawnee County holds hearing on road plan
(KLZA)--Pawnee County Commissioners conducted a public hearing on the One
and Six Year Road Plan when they met Tuesday. There was no public comment.

Following a discussion about the plan with Highway Superintendent Chris
Rauner the Board approved a resolution for the One and Six Year plan.

Rauner also discussed various projects and equipment with the Board. Bids were
reviewed for bridge inspections with the bid awarded to MEI which submitted
the low bid of $9,750 for routine inspections and $13,500 for fracture critical
inspections totaling $23,500.

Mainelli and Wagner submitted a bid with a total price of $31,215.
In other business the Board and Rauner met with Carl Jabobson of Summit
Farms to discuss a commercial swine development project and review maps of the

roads that will be used for the projects. No action was taken.

Commissioners also approved an Interlocal agreement with the City of Pawnee
City regarding the kenneling of animals.
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